Date: Mon, 16 Mar 2009 14:01:01 +0300 (MSK)

From: Anatoly Efremov <efremov@theor.jinr.ru>

To: Klaus Goeke <goeke@tp2.ruhr-uni-bochum.de>

Cc: Maxim POLYAKOV <maximp@tp2.ruhr-uni-bochum.de>
Subject: Greetings

Dear Klaus,

We would like to send our best greetings on the occasiuon of your 65th
Birthday!

First of all, we wish you good health for many years and continuation of
your manyfold activirty!

We appreciate very much your kind support of the collaboration between
Bochum and Dubna QCD groups and your uniquely warm and very friendly
hospitality extended to all of us.

Your Dubna friends,

Anatoly,
Oleg,

2 Alexanders
Sergey,

2 Igors
Alena
Alexei



